
 Lakeland Hills Elementary School Weekly News (Last one for the year)  June 14, 2019 

 All outstanding cafeteria debts for 
breakfast & lunch were due JUNE 14. 

 All Library books were due to the li-

brary by JUNE 14. Report cards will be 
held until books are returned and/or 
fines paid. 

 

Lakeland Hills Activities Next Week 
June 18:  

 GR5 Jr. Olympics (Memorial Stadium)  

11:30am-2:00pm 
June 19:  

 GR2 Field Day walk to Sunset Park 

9:30am-1:30pm 

 GR5 party during school 

 Safety Patrol Skating Party 5:30-7:30pm 
June 20: 

 GR5 Transition Visit to Mt. Baker 9:30-

10:30am 

 Parent-sponsored GR5 Family event at 

Sunset Park tonight 
June 21:  

 Kindergarten to Pt. Defiance Zoo 

 GR1 Father’s Field Day at Sunset Park 

(walk from/to school at 9:00am-2:00pm); 

 GR3 & GR4 Field Day on playground 

1:00-3:00pm 
 

YEARBOOKS will be handed out: 

 GR5 will get theirs on June 19 

 GRK - GR4 on June 20 
 

June 24 - Elementary Last Day of School  

 Breakfast will be served 

 End of Year Assemblies 

 Sack lunch available for students to buy 

and take home 

 Early dismissal at 12:40 AM 

New student registration packets for 

next year are ready to pick up in the 

office from 9:00am to 2:30pm.  

 

Another year has come to a close and it has been a great one! Sum-
mer is the time for all of us to rejuvenate and have fun with our fami-
lies. I hope your family has a fantastic summer and 
you have exciting events to look forward to. Be 
safe, have fun, and we look forward to seeing you 
at Open House on Thursday, Aug. 29th, to kick off 
another year at Lakeland Hills! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Barlow 

_______________________________________________________ 

Congratulations!  Our KidsDay Salute Award winner for the 2018-19 

school year is 5th Grader, Micah Venegas.  Micah is the son of Geovany and 

Ariel Venegas and Sydney Venegas and has attended Lake-

land Hills Elementary since 3rd grade. He is in Mrs. Drake’s 

class. Some of the nomination comments made by staff are: 

“All around super responsible student who is kind to others 

and does whatever he can to help. He works hard with every-

thing he does and is a great model for other students.” 

Mayor Backus has sent a letter to the Venegas family inviting 

them to KidsDay and the special KidsDay Salute Awards ceremony. The Au-

burn KidsDay Salute Award winners will be recognized during a special cere-

mony at Les Gove Park on the main stage on Tuesday, June 25 at 3:30 

p.m. All are welcome to attend. 

About KidsDay: KidsDay is a one-day community-wide special 

event specifically designed for elementary and middle school children. 

The fun-filled day is a showcase of the Auburn community and fea-

tures inflatable rides, live entertainment, face painting, arts and crafts, 

miniature golf, and much more. Our Parks, Arts & Recreation Depart-

ment partners with local nonprofit agencies, community youth recrea-

tion organizations and the business community that serve youth to provide information and 

outreach related to services and activities in Auburn. Our community is very supportive of 

KidsDay as a way to acknowledge our youth.  Since its inception in 1985, it has developed into 

one of Auburn’s signature events. 

From the Principal 



The school office will be open 7:00am to 3:00pm 
through Friday, June 28, and will re-open Monday, August 12.  

 

August 29th is Open House 
 

Open House on Thursday, Aug. 29 - 4:30 –6:30pm. Doors open at 4:15 

 4:30-5:00pm Kindergarten presentations in classrooms 

 5:00-5:25pm All group meeting in gym 

 5:30-6:30pm GR 1-5 classrooms open 

 6:45pm Building closes 
 

 

1st Day of School for GR1-GR5 is September 4, 2019 

Kindergarteners’ 1st day is Monday, September 9, 2019 

The Summer Food Program offers free meals to children (ages 1-18) during the months of July and August. Check back on this 
page toward the end of June for dates of the 2019 Summer Food Program will be in operation, and to see when and where meals 
will be served. 
 

A great deal of time and effort goes into planning the summer food program. We 

offer healthy, well-balanced meals to serve children every weekday the program is 

in operation. Summer staff members are dedicated to children and they do a won-

derful job. The summer food program is a great offering for children in the Auburn 

School District. 
 

Summer Food Program Rules 
 

1.   Children 1-18 years of age may receive a meal. 
2.   Each child may receive one meal. 
3.   The entire meal must be eaten at the summer site. 
4.   Meals cannot be taken home. 
5.   Parents (adults) cannot eat any portion of the child's meal. 

6.  Meals are available to all children without regard to race, color, national origin, gender, age or disability. 
7.  Please dispose of garbage in appropriate canisters.  
 

 If you have questions about the summer meal program, please contact Janis Campbell-Aikens, Director. 

 If you are over the age of 18, and could benefit from free meals, there are several options in and around Auburn. 

 Each year we review sites to ensure that we are serving children in areas most in need of program benefits. 

 Meals are free to children (ages 1-18) with no registration required. 

 Parents/Guardians are welcome to purchase a meal (for $4) and eat with their child(ren). 

 Children who choose to participate in the Summer Food Program are expected to be good citizens--to follow program 

rules. 

 

June 10-14  Weekly Attendance Report:   
 Mr. Richstad’s 4th grade class had daily attendance of 99.20% and earned the Attendance  Cup!!   

Congratulations on having a week of outstanding attendance! 

 As of June 12th, LHE has a Year to Date average daily percentage rate of 95.80%.  This is an incredible 
percentage!!!  Mrs. Cole’s and Mrs. Bailly’s second grade class has the highest percentage rate amongst all LHE classes with 
an average rate of 96.97%  Congratulations to Mrs. Cole’s and Mrs. Bailly’s class!  5th grade leads all grade levels with a 
96.35% rate.  Go 5th grade!  

We thank all the families we serve for getting your student(s) to school.  Your dedication and support to 
getting your student(s) to school is greatly appreciated.  Enjoy the upcoming summer break! 
 

Tim Hupperten, Assistant Principal 

Lakeland Hills Elementary School 

Gather. Grow. Go. 

BE Your Best...Be HERE!   694 Students  (97.6%) attended school on June 5th,  all day long.  
Only 17  students were absent.  This was our best  attendance day of the whole school year!! 

https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/Page/20451
https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/Page/20451
mailto:jcampbell-aikens@auburn.wednet.edu
https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/cms/lib/WA01001938/Centricity/Domain/46/free%20meals%20in%20auburn%20area%20rev%206-2018.pdf

